
 

 

 

To: Advisory Committee      Date: 10/30/14 

From: Mary Burdick, Mgr. Customer Service/Community Outreach Reviewed by:

 

SUBJECT: Clipper Implementation Update
 

Summary of Issues:  

The County Connection Board of Directors approved entering into an agreement with the 
Metropolitan Transportation Commission (MTC) for the implementation of Clipper on our 
system. The agreement outlines the roles and responsibilities of MTC and the operators.  

County Connection, Tri Delta Transit, Wheels, and WestCAT have agreed to enter the Clipper 
program as a single entity. Staff members from all four agencies are currently working with 
MTC and Cubic Transportation Systems (the Clipper Contractor) to coordinate fare and 
transfer policies.  

MTC projects that Clipper will be launched in the East Bay by fall of 2015. The MOU between 
MTC and Cubic includes financial penalties if the deadline is not met to ensure coordination 
and cooperation among all parties. 

 

Recommendation:  

This item is presented as an information item. 

 


